
Timberline High School 
Girls Soccer Camp 2024 

 

 

 
 
Timberline High School Varsity Girls Head Coach Jarreth Chan and 

staff will be hosting a summer preseason High School Soccer Camp.  This camp will be for all 
incoming 8th – 12th graders for Fall 2024.  It will be a great opportunity for potential players to 
get to know the Timberline staff as well as to learn the format for training sessions and tryouts.  
Camp staff will focus on developing the players’ technical skills, tactical decisions, agility, and 
fitness.  This camp is recommended for all incoming and returning Timberline soccer players. 
 
 

● Ages: Grades 8th – 12th (Fall 2024) 
● Dates: Monday July 29th – Thursday August 1st   
● Time: 6:00pm – 8:00pm (Subject To Change) 
● Location:    Timberline Soccer Field (701 E Boise Ave, Boise, ID, 83706) 
● Cost: $100.00 
● Coaching Staff: Jarreth Chan 

                                 Maison O’Neill 
                                 Katelyn Alcorn 
    

 
 

To register for the Timberline High School Girls Soccer Camp, go to this link and fill out the 
registration form.  https://forms.gle/HrUeY8dLounKgs9S8  Please bring a check made out to 
Timberline High School for $100.00 with Girls Soccer Camp written on the bottom.   Join the 
Timberline Soccer Pre-Season Class with the Remind App to get the latest updates.  
https://www.remind.com/join/2024tim 
 
 

For more information or any questions contact: 
Varsity Head Coach 

Jarreth Chan 
925-389-0608 

timberlinegirlssoccer@gmail.com 
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